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(Neb.)-Wheelchair Lift Back In Service On Chadron Handibus

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 04/18/2013 12:12 PM

(Chadron)-The City of Chadron’s Handibus wheelchair lift is back in service. Repairs were made to the lift on
Friday. The City of Chadron apologies for any inconvenience this has caused and appreciates the public’s
understanding during this time. If you have any questions, please contact Handibus and 911 Supervisor Tony
Serbousek of the Chadron Police Dept. at 308-432-0510.
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